
The week of November 11th-16th, 2024, over 500 individuals enjoyed 
shared learning opportunities together across communities, as Beth Emeth 
Congregation hosted Professor Gary Rendsburg, of Rutgers University.


Sisterhood and Beth Emeth Congregation would like to thank Dr. Stacey 
McEnnan for not only conceptualizing this amazing programing, but for her 
tireless efforts to bring it about!  Thank you to the Center for Jewish 
Philanthropy, to our sponsors & supporters, and to our other venues! 

We had over 50 
attend the luncheon 
in Dr. Rendsburg’s 
honor at Beth 
Emeth on Saturday, 
November 16th. 


We want to thank 
those that helped 
bake, cook, set up 
and clean up: 


Sunny Altman, Barbara Bennett, Evelyn Dagiff, 
Gail Davis,Joy Eisner, Debbie Gariepy, Suzan 
Giloni, Carol Madvig, Natalie Morrison, 
Barbara Newman, Gyorgyi Rosenthal, Sharon 
Rothzeid and to Saul Rothzeid and Michael 
Madvig. Thank you Denise Landis and Irene 
Lehrer for clerical help. This type of event is 
only possible with a great deal of effort from 
many individuals.  

	 	 Thank you All.

If I have missed anyone’s name please forgive me. 
Know I value and appreciated everyone’s help! 

A special thank you to Carol Madrid for countless

hours of help.  Carol is Sisterhoods Vice President

Rendsburg Lecture Tour a Big Success

Our Sponsors

Alan & Carole Zeicheck


Our supporters:

Arnie Becker


Adrienne Kirschner-Bittman

Ruth Callahan


Mike & Marylou Cate

Paula Forster

Debra Gariepy


Morrie Hesch & Joanie Jacob

Susan Hinton 

Pamela Levin

Irene Lehrer


James and Deborah May 

Rita & Allen Pomerance


Gyorgyi Rosenthal

Joan Rothfeld


Jim & Ketzi Toney

*****


And A Big Thank You to 

Our Other Venues ! 


With sincere appreciation,

         Ketzi Toney, Sisterhood President 


